LEAPERRIGO

December 15, 2005

Laura Harris

Monroe Schools

205 Oak Grove Rd.
Madisonville, TN 37354

Case # PCA0420798
Lot Number: Unknown
Product; Tussin Dm

Dear Laura Harris,

Thank you for your recent request to obtain a Material Safety Data Sheet for the over-
the-counter drug products manufactured by the Perrigo Company.

We are pleased to inform you that these products are exempt from O.S.H.A.
requirements for hazardous materials.

The Food and Drug Administration has set up strict controls over the drug products that
Perrigo manufactures. Under these rules the drug and food products that we produce
are not considered hazardous items. Therefore, you are not required to keep a Material
Safety Data Sheet on file for these items.

We suggest you keep this letter on file for your records. If we can be of future
assistance, please let us know.

Sincerely,

Perrigo Consumer Affairs




